
 

 
 
 

August   2020  
Dear   New   Second   Grader,  
 

Hello!   My   name   is   Mrs.   Pincus   and   I   am   so   excited   to   be   your   new  
second   grade   teacher   this   year.    I   hope   you   all   had   a   wonderful   summer  
and   are   ready   to   start   2nd   grade.   I   love   teaching   2nd   grade   and   I   have  
many   exciting   things   planned   for   us   this   year.   Something   that   I   am   really  
excited   about   is   that   you   will   all   get   your   very   own   CHROMEBOOK   to   use  
at   home   this   year!!!  
 

I’d   love   to   tell   you   a   little   bit   about   me!   My   husband   is   Mr.   Pincus   and  
we   have   2   sons,   Ryan   and   Daniel,   who   are   10   and   12.   This   summer   we  
swam   a   lot,   visited   the   beach,   and   read   lots   of   awesome   books.   We   also  
have   played   lots   of   really   fun   board   games   and   completed   many   puzzles!  
 
 Second   grade   is   an   exciting   adventure!   There   will   be   lots   of   new  
information   to   learn,   and   we   will   make   many   discoveries   together.   We   are  
going   to   read   lots   of   wonderful   books,   become   better   spellers   and    write  
some   fantastic   new   things   during   our   Writer’s   Workshop!   You   will   learn   to  
add   and   subtract   double   and   triple   digit   numbers   together.   At   the   end   of   the  
year,   I   will   even   introduce   you   to   multiplication   and   division.    We   will  
investigate   communities,   insects,   solids   and   liquids.   I   know   you   will   love  
2nd   grade   as   much   as   I   do!   I   expect   you   to   try   your   hardest   and   be  
respectful   of   your   classmates.   By   doing   this,   we   will   have   a   classroom  



where   everyone    can   learn   and   have   FUN!!!   Do   not   worry   if   something  
seems   hard…….I   am   here   to   help   you!  
 

I   look   forward   to   meeting   you   very   soon!   Although   this   year   may   be  
starting   differently   than   we   would   have   hoped,   I   know   we   can   make   it  
special   together!   I   look   forward   to   our   learning   adventure!   Second   grade   is  
going   to   be   a   year   to   remember.   Enjoy   the   rest   of   your   vacation.  
 

Sincerely,  
Mrs.   Pincus  

 


